
From: Trevor Williams – Clerk of the Course 

Date: 31st July 2022  Venue: Knockhill 

To: Oliver Gray  Car No.: 63 

Formula: ROKiT F4 British Championship – Race 2 

Licence Number: 287545 Time of Issue:12:50 

Details: 

Car 63 was issued an in-race penalty of 5 seconds for track limits infringements. 

The team manager (Gary Bonnor) of Car 63 requested a “right of review” of both the 

offences and the showing of the Black and White warning flag to Car 63. 

Given the fact that the circuit light panels had failed, which meant the in-car warning system 

was inoperative as well, and that the number board at the startline was not displayed in a 

clear manner, I hereby rescind the 5 second time penalty given to car 63. 

You are advised of your right of appeal 

Clerk of the Course 

The competitor was advised at the time stated above that this form would be emailed to 

them and that the appeal process would then follow the procedure laid down in the current 

Motorsport UK Yearbook 


